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Dear GRO-B

You may already know that the anti-viral drug AZT (zidovudine] has
beneficial effecls in AIDS patients and we have been using it for
pver & year in some of our patients,

The Medical Research Council has now approved & grant for study of
the use of AZT in HIV infected people who are well or asymplomatic.

I have been appointed to organise and look after patients who enter
this study. 1f you would like to discuss treaiment with AZT or any
aspect of the study with me or Dr. Christine Lee please contact us
8t the Haemophilia Centre. There is of course no obligation for
you to enter the study even if you want to discuss it with one of
us.

Yours sincerely,

GRO-C

Dr. 5 G Lim
Research Fellow

GRO-C

Dr. Christine Lee
Consultant Haematologist
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